
Grwp yr Economi, y Trysorlys a’r Cyfansoddiad 
Economy, Treasury and Constitution Group 
 
Cyfarwyddwr Cyffredinol -  Director General 
 

 

Parc Cathays/Cathays Park 
Caerdydd/Cardiff 

CF10 3NQ 
 

Ffôn/Tel: 0300 025 6162 
E-Bost/E-Mail: andrew.slade@gov.wales  

 

 
 
 
 
 

 
Mark Isherwood MS 
Chair 
Public Accounts and Public Administration  
 Committee 
Welsh Parliament 
Cardiff Bay 
Cardiff  CF99 1SN 

 14 March 2023 
 
 
 
Dear Chair 
 
Thank you for your letter of 10 February in which you asked for details about the stage we 
have reached in our due diligence process (in respect of proposals submitted by 
representatives of Green Man), and the timetable for decision-making on future use of 
Gilestone Farm.  
 
Our initial due diligence work is at the final stages of assessment and we aim to submit advice 
and options to Ministers by the end of this month. Depending on the option agreed by 
Ministers, it is possible that further work will be necessary before a final decision can be taken.  
 
I appreciate the Committee will be considering its approach to further scrutiny, and timing 
thereof, given its interest in understanding the decision-making process as it relates to 
Gilestone Farm. I stand ready to describe in more detail the approach we have taken once 
Ministers have made a final decision on the proposals submitted by representatives of Green 
Man and agreed next steps.  
 
With best wishes. 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 

 
 
 
Andrew Slade 
Director General 
Economy, Treasury and Constitution 
 


